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This year, Amundsen Davis honored Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. and his legacy
through a special firm initiative: a pledge to donate a percentage of firm
revenues, generated on Dr. Martin Luther King Day, January 18, 2021, to
programs supporting African American students, who are college-bound, in the
communities where our offices are located. This effort is made as part of
Amundsen Davis’s broader goal of promoting diverse, inclusive and equitable
workplaces.

As we celebrate Black History Month, Amundsen Davis is pleased to announce
the recipients of this donation: Hales Franciscan High School, Chicago Housing
Authority Springboard to Success and Communities in Schools of Chicago in the
Chicago metro area; Boys & Girls Clubs of Greater Milwaukee; Boys Hope Girls
Hope of St. Louis; and Horizons at St. Richard’s Episcopal School and KIPP Indy
College Prep in Indianapolis.

To learn more about our diversity initiatives, visit our diversity page here. 


